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Atlantia autostrade”per [italia

REPLY TO THE REQUESTS OF CLARIFICATIONS OF THE MINISTRY OF
INFRASTRUCTURES

Rome, 3 May 2019 — Autostrade per I'ltalia has today responded to the requests for
clarifications received from the Grantor on 16 August and 20 December 2018 and on 5 April
2019. The document, which has been presented within the deadline set by the Grantor,
substantiates the Company’s belief that it has acted properly and reiterates its reservations and
objections with regard to the procedure initiated.

Autostrade per I'Italia remains available for carrying-out any further in-depth —analysis if

requested to do so.



